KASETSART UNIVERSITY EXCHANGES AND LEARNS ABOUT
STUDENT ACTIVITY DEVELOPMENT
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On August 29, 2022, Kasetsart University engaged in an exchange to learn about the development of student
activities. The Energy, Environment, Safety, and Occupational Health Management Center (EESH), led by the
Sustainable Activity Promotion Division under the EESH Center, welcomed a group of professors and
students from Kasetsart University. The visit included a tour of the Green Society building, with presentations
by the EESH Center's faculty on student development in line with the university's policies. Following the
presentations, the visitors participated in a bicycle tour to explore and study, while exchanging knowledge
about sustainable green university initiatives.



